
 

Department of Housing Development 
Will be closed - Friday, May 29, 2020 

for fogging of the building. 
 

 

We will resume normal business 
hours (8am-5pm), by appointment only, 

on Monday, June 1, 2020. 
 

 

In case of emergency please contact 

Wayne M. Allison, Director 
(520) 610-6306 

 
 
 
 
 

For update appointments call 
 
 
 
 

Elsa Gonzales, Program Administrator 
(520) 610-0295 


